
 

On Sunday morning, a small group of children and parents took part 

in a church service at St Michael’s. The children sang songs, made 

models, listened to a story and then had cake and a drink. The 20 

minute Sunday service takes place once a month and is a lovely 

opportunity for the children to share some of the songs they learn in 

school and take part in a valuable community event. The next 

service will take place in July so look out for the date later and 

everyone is welcome. 

After the service, another group of willing parents braved the 

extreme heat to remove the old timber trail playground in 

preparation for the installation of our new climbing frame in early 

July. I am so grateful to Mr and Mrs Laver, Mr Edwards and Mrs 

Hammond-Morrall for helping the school save over £2000 which was 

quoted by the company to remove the old play equipment. The 

money saved means we get a better climbing frame! The children 

remain very excited about having something new to play on and I 

look forward to sharing more updates later. 

As the weather is now so warm can you please ensure you send a 

cap or sun hat into school each day. Please also apply sun cream 

before your child comes to school. We are encouraging the children 

to drink plenty of water and they are able to refill their bottles 

during the day. As we are a Healthy Eating school, can we remind 

you that only water is allowed in drinks bottles. This also ensures 

that there are no spillages of sticky drinks around school.   

  

   

   
 

 
 Monday  

19/06 

Year R Family Fun Session – 2:15pm 
Art & Craft Club - 3:15-4:30pm 

Tuesday 
20/06 

Athletics Club – 3:15-4:15pm 

Wednesday  
21/06 

Year 4 Big Sing at Worcester Arena 
Lego Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Dance Club – 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday  
22/06 

Year 2 Family Assembly - 9am 
Forest School Year R and Year 2 
Football Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Martial Arts Club – 3:15-4:15pm 

Friday 
23/06 

Violin lessons continue Year 3 and Year 4 
Cheerleading Club – 3:15-4:20pm 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Tomorrow! 
Gates open at 9:30am 
Events start at 10am 

 Please enter via the side gate by the 
school office 

 Please park and walk where possible 

 Park safely and considerately 

 Please ensure children have suncream 
applied at home, and send hats and 
water bottles 

 Year R and Year 1 to come to school in 
PE kit 

 Refreshments available from PTA - 
cash and card payments 

 

 
Friday 14th July @ 3:15pm 

 

Week at a glance 

Summer updates 

 
-Mondays YR to come to school in PE kit 

-Mondays Y4 to bring Flutes into school 

-Wednesdays and Thursdays Y1 to come to 

school in PE kit 

-Thursday YR and Y2 Forest School  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 
 

Further Ahead: 
Year 4 to AFMS Matilda Production - 27/06 (see letter sent today) 
Summer Outdoor Day – 30/06 
 


